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January 27,2015 

The Honorable Byron Shutz 
Councilmember, City of Redmond 
POBox 97010 
Redmond, W A 98073 

Dear Councilmember Shutz: 

I am pleased to appoint you to the King County Flood Control District Advisory Committee, 
serving as the Sound Cities Association (SCA) nominated Alternate, for a two-year term 
expiring March 31, 2017. Under the legislation that created the countywide Flood Control 
District, your appointment is subject to confirmation by the King County Council, and I have 
transmitted the appropriate confirmation documents to the Council. 

The King County Flood Control District Advisory Committee is charged with providing the 
King County Flood Control District Board of Supervisors with expert policy advice on 
regional flood protection issues, including annual recommendations on the District's work 
program and budget. 

Thank you again for your willingness to serve as an SCA nominated alternate on the Flood 
Control District Advisory Committee. 

Dow Constantine· 
King County Executive 

cc: The Honorable Kathy Lambert, King County Councilmember, District 3 
The Honorable Reagan Durm, Chair, King County Flood District Board of Supervisors 
Brian Murray, River and Floodplain Management Section, DNRP 
Deanna Dawson, Executive Director, Sound Cities Association 
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